
Policy A9 – Defence Reservist Leave 
 
 

 

1. Policy Intention 

To formally recognise that members of the Australian Defence Reserve Service employed by 

the Shire of Murray are able to access a reasonable amount of additional leave for that purpose. 

2. Policy 

It is recognised that the Australian Defence Reserves continue to be an important part of our 

national defence strategy and that support to Defence Reserves is essential to their continued 

effectiveness. 

The reasonable amount will be determined at the discretion of the Chief Executive Officer and 

a management practice outlines the process to access applicable leave. 

 
 
 

Policy Detail 

Responsible Directorate Corporate Services 

Responsible Department People Development 

Responsible Officer Manager People Development 

Next Policy Review / Schedule 2025 (3-yearly) 

Council Adoption Date / Resolution 25 June 2015 (OCM15/155) 
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